Technology and Engineering Education Collegiate Association

July 2018 | Volume 2, Issue 1

7e hope everyone is having a great summer break! We would like to take a moment and thank everyone for helping to make the 2018 National TEE-CA Conference a success! We would also like to take a moment to congratulate all of the competition winners! We would also like to recognize our first overall TEECA competition winner, Bringham Young University!

If there is any interest in getting access to any pictures that were taken at this year's conference, please email nationalteeca@gmail.com and we will get it made available!

X 7e are excited to be moving onto the new TEECA year and this year's officers have been working hard on creating some new fun items for students, advisors, and alumni! Moving foward in the year, we ask that if you or your chapter has any outreach initiatives. projects, or any other succes-

sess, please

share them with us and we put in our newsletter for all to see! If you are an alumni of TEECA and want to share where you are now and how you have been doing, please share any story with us at nationalteeca@gmail.com.

Find us on Facebook



to Stay Connected!

In the Spotlight:

?

2017 National Officer Alumni: What are they doing now?

Be sure to follow us on Twitter!

@NationalTEECA

Read more on the back!

New this year, we would like to spotlight our old officers and what has happened in the time since leaving National Officer Team.

rst we would like to spotlight our $oldsymbol{\Gamma}$ former National President, Frasier Dew. Frasier has graduated from the University of Northern Iowa. After graduating, Frasier accepted a teaching position in the West Des Moines Community School District in Des Moines, Iowa. He will be teaching Automation and Robotics and Design and Modeling from Project Lead The Way. He will also be teaching an exploratory class that will consist of woodworking, metalworking, and plastic working. Also this Summer, Frasier and his now wife, Mikaela tied the knot and got married! Congratulations Frasier and thank you for your dedication to TEECA!

Our next officer spotlight is our former Secretary of two years, Al Gallo. Al spent two year on the National Officer team serving as our secretary. Al graduated this Spring from Millersville University. Since graduation, Al has accepted a teaching position at Moshannon Valley Junior and Senior High School in Houtzdale, Pennsylvania. Al will be teaching Introduction to Tech Ed., Robotics, CAD, and many other classes. We would like to thank Al for his dedication to TEECA and wish him nothing but the best!

Finally, we would like to spotlight is our former National TEECA Vice-President Matthew Halfacre. Matthew graduated this spring from The College of New Jersey. Since graduation, Matt has accepted a teaching position at John Witherspoon Middle School in the Princeton School District. He will be teaching 6th, 7th, and 8th graders how to design and build wooden automatons, solar-powered cars, magnetic levitation trains, battery-powered fan boats, balsa wood gliders, and bottle rockets. Matthew will also be teaching the science and history behind those technologies. We would like thank Matthew for his hard work and dedication towards TEECA in his collegiate time and we wish him nothing but the best moving foward!

	Dr. Trevor Robinson Advisor	trevor.robinson@usu.edu
TEECA CONTACTS	Samantha Moorzitz President	moorzis1@tcnj.edu
	Sarah Smithart Vice President	smithars@uni.edu
	Jackson Otto President Elect	jackson12otto@gmail. com
	Luke Yount Secretary	lukejyount@gmail.com
	Benjamin Applegate Reporter	bapple52@uni.edu